## Amber Noworatzky

From:

Bill Schlei

Sent:

Friday, July 29, 2022 4:41 PM

To:

Eric Sitkiewitz - D6; Amber Noworatzky

Subject:

Re: Public Safety request

Alder Sitkiewitz,

I would be happy to oblige. I guessing you will be attending.

Amber, please ad this subject for discussion.

Thank you both.

Bill Schlei

District 8 Alderman

## Get BlueMail for Android

On Jul 28, 2022, at 6:28 PM, Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 < <a href="mailto:esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org">esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org</a> wrote: Alder Schlei,

I would respectfully ask for a discussion item on your next Public Safety meeting agenda.

I would like to discuss the parking of recreational vehicles on streets. I have been contacted about several nuisance vehicles over the years and again recently. Our code doesn't address these problems, and would like to make the committee aware.

I appreciate your comcideration,

Eric J. Sitkiewitz

Alderperson District 6 City of Manitowoc 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220 esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org Phone (920) 686-1324

Sent from my iPad